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Well done to...
Kingfishers - Eliza, Alicia, Flo and

Xander

Robins - Sienna, Milly, Lily and Oliver

Skylarks - Millie, Oliver, George and

Toby

Starlings - Jasmine, Megan, Oscar,

Myles and Joshua 

Woodpeckers - Malcolm, Alexandra,

Skye and Dexter

Barn Owls - Palma, Archer, Ada and

Solomon FOGIS
Look out for the Halloween Disco

leaflet coming out.  The disco is

on Friday 25th October. 

Praise Certificates

Visit our school website for information

greasby-infant .eschools .co .uk

We have had exciting news the last week!
We have been chosen to be a ‘content’
school for the amazing, worldwide
famous company ‘Teach Rex.’
As part of this, the children will
experience a whole day of meeting the
dinosaurs, creating green screen filming
and a stimulus for writing.  We can’t
wait to share the outcomes with you!
Please ensure your child’s form has been
completed and passed back to the class
teacher by Wednesday 16th October.
Have a lovely weekend!

Welcome Upcoming Dates

Holidays in term time could incur a fixed penalty notice. 
For more information on the updates please see our website
and the Wirral website.  This also has information regarding
attendance & you can download future Wirral holiday dates
that we follow (apart from 5 INSET dates that need to be
set). Please put any requests in writing to Mrs Grimster by
completing the holiday request form.

Mrs Grimster

Attendance

Please note date change to the
disco



What we have enjoyed this week!

F1 - Sylvie
“I’ve made stars and hearts in the playdoh.”

Robins - Lily
“I like playing with the magnets in my classroom.”

Kingfishers - Flo
“We have done PE today.  We have also been learning about friendship.”

Barn Owls - Palma
“In Read Write Inc we have been learning tricky words and some funny alien words.”

Woodpeckers - Dexter
“We have looked at the famous artist Giuseppe Arcimboldo and his famous paintings.”

Starlings - Myles
“We have been doing really hard Maths!  We have looked at ways of subtracting.”

Skylarks - Toby
“We have done subtracting in Maths and looked at the continents in Geography.  The
equator is the hottest part and as you move away countries get colder.”

This week it has been lovely to see outdoor learning
taking place and impacting our curriculum.  We loved
Year 1's art work using nature materials.  Outdoor

learning is something we are keen to develop so look out
for our fundraiser coming up for Forest Schools!

Harvest Festival
Wednesday 23rd October 

2:30pm
Harvest donations can start to be

sent in from next week. 
Thank you for your support.


